

April 18,1993

His Exellency Mr Tarik Aziz Deputy Prime Munister Baghdad, Iraq

Your Exellency;

4.

Upon my return to the United States from my last visit with you, I discussed with my collegues the contents of our meeting regarding the U.N. humanatarian package and Iraq's sanction situation. I was adviced to prepare a white paper to the Secretary General expressing your concerns and to simultaneously engage a reputable Attorney of high standards with strong ties to the current U.S. Administration as well as to the U.N. to prepare a resolution that will find no objetion from the U.S. and along the frame mind of the U.N.

A meeting was scheduled with the Secretary General in March 22,1993 to discuss the white paper(enclosed) as well as to review your concers and recommendations. Enclosed you find the comments the Secretary General had made prior to my engaging the Attorney, Mr Ted Sorensen, for whom the Secretary General has high regard. Enclosed you also find Mr Sorensen's resume.

I therefore enclose for you seriouse considerations Mr Sornsen's thoughts and recommendations which he had researched and discreetly investigated with both the U.N. and the U.S. administration re merits and probabilities.

It is my feeling and those of my associates including Mr Sorensen and the Secretary General that Iraq has to implement this kind of humanatarian Aid to show the world body the goodwill it has toward it's people and it's readiness to rejoin the league of Nations. We feel in a very short time thereafter total economic sanctions will be lifted. We also feel that barring this move will cause Iraq to suffer sanctions for some time to come.

Sincerely

Samir Vincent